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Editorial 

Letter from the Editor-in-Chief 

I am delighted to extend a warm welcome to you for the second volume of the Journal of Clinical 

Electrophysiology and Wound Management. Building on the success of our inaugural edition, I am 

honored to continue serving as the Editor-in-Chief of this valuable platform dedicated to advancing 

the fields of electrodiagnostics, wound management, biophysical agents, and neuromusculoskeletal 

ultrasonography. 

The Journal of Clinical Electrophysiology and Wound Management remains committed to its mis-

sion of publishing high-quality, peer-reviewed articles that contribute to the body of knowledge and 

enhance clinical practices in these crucial areas. As we progress, the journal aims to further solidify 

its position as a leading resource for professionals involved in the diverse realms of electrodiagnos-

tics, wound management, biophysical agents, and neuromusculoskeletal ultrasonography. 

Within the Academy of Clinical Electrophysiology and Wound Management, an integral part of the 

American Physical Therapy Association, we recognize the significance of the four specialized areas 

of practice and the two ABPTS board certifications. By providing a dedicated platform for dissemi-

nating research and clinical evidence within these specialties, JCEWM continues to offer substantial 

value to its members and the broader professional community. 

In our journey, the JCEWM editorial board wishes to express sincere gratitude to the ACEWM 

board for their unwavering support. Additionally, we extend our heartfelt appreciation to our dedi-

cated reviewers whose time, expertise, insightful comments, and suggestions have significantly con-

tributed to elevating the quality of the publications in our journal. 

As we embrace the challenges and opportunities ahead, we encourage you to actively participate in 

this collaborative endeavor. We invite you to submit your papers to JCEWM and be a part of this 

exciting journey of knowledge dissemination and advancement. 

I trust you will find this issue as enriching and insightful as the inaugural one. Thank you for your 

continued support, and we look forward to your valuable contributions. 

 

Warm regards, 

Mohini Rawat PT, DPT, ECS, OCS, RMSK 

Editor-in-Chief 

Journal of Clinical Electrophysiology & Wound Management. 

 

 

 

 


